
Commitment to Equality 

NYC Ferry is committed to ensuring that no person is excluded form participation in, or denied the 
benefits of, or subjected to discrimination in the delivery of its service on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, sex, religion, gender identity, disability, or any other category protected by federal, 
state, or city law. 

If you believe that you have been subjected to discrimination or would like additional or would like 
additional information about NYC Ferry’s nondiscrimination policies, please contact the NYC Ferry 
Contact Center at (844) 469-3377 or at help@ferry.nyc. 

 

Please visit our website: ferry.nyc  


